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18th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

 

Wear it Blue Day! 
 

On Wednesday 24th November 2021, the children can come to school in their own 

clothes and wear something blue (which is not their school uniform!) 

a t-shirt, trousers, dress, socks or even a hairband! 

 

We are asking for children to bring in £1 to wear their own clothes  

and £1 if they would like something from the cake sale (blue themed, of course!).  

All money raised will go to the  

‘British Lung Foundation’. 

 

November is Lung Cancer Awareness month.  Lung cancer is the third most 

common cancer in the UK and the most common cause of cancer death in the UK. 

It is the most common cause of death from cancer for both men and women, 

claiming almost 35,000 lives a year.  Please support this worthwhile cause. 

 

In previous years, we have raised over £250!  

It would be amazing if we could beat that this year. 

 

 
Kind regards  

 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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